From: noreply@granicusideas.com

To: <u>Eduardo Sarmiento</u>; <u>Suja Lowenthal</u>; <u>City Council</u>; <u>Ann Yang</u>; <u>Marnell Gibson</u>; <u>Lucho Rodriguez</u>; <u>Reed Salan</u>

Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting Closed Session - 5:00 P.M.=0ARegular Meeting - 6:00 P.M.=0ADuly

Posted Online 10/8/20 at 8:20 p.m. By E.S.

Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 1:45:23 PM

SpeakUp

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting Closed Session - 5:00 P.M. Regular Meeting - 6:00 P.M. Duly Posted Online 10/8/20 at 8:20 p.m. By E.S.

Steve riboli submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting Closed Session - 5:00 P.M. Regular Meeting - 6:00 P.M. Duly Posted Online 10/8/20 at 8:20 p.m. By E.S.

Item: a) REPORT 20-0662 HOLD THE PUBLIC HEARING, TABULATE THE BALLOTS AND IF SUFFICIENT BALLOTS ARE RECEIVED, CONSIDER APPROVING THE FINAL ENGINEER'S REPORT AND CREATING THE GREENWICH VILLAGE NORTH UNDERGROUND UTILITIES ASSESSMENT DISTRICT (Public Works Director Marnell Gibson)

eComment: Hello members of the City Planning Commission, We, Steve and Sindee Riboli have lived in Hermosa Beach for 10 years and have resided at 3035 Strand for 5 of those years. We support the removal and underground of the electrical poles. They are not only unsightly, but the natural hazard conditions of wind, lighting and fire caused by power poles in our State are a clear indication that these dangerous overhead wires must be underground. Not to mention the emergency vehicles would have a much easier access to all our Strand properties with the extra 6 feet of alley width having no poles. The residents of the community would all benefit for this. I am a developer in California and would say that the physical beautification of our coastline would benefit all residents and visitors to our community. We have supported the undergrounding from the start and will gladly pay our share of the improvements. I have read a few comments and concerns regarding not enough notice being given and I would say that is absolutely not true. We have all had plenty of time to read and question this work. The City engineer has been extremely responsive and precise in his explanation of the work to be done, timing and fee structure pertaining to our property. This is a small hardship in comparison to a huge long term benefit. We urge the Planning Commission to adopt the resolution. Sincerely, Steve and Sindee Riboli

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com.

<u>Unsubscribe</u> from future mailings